Communication from Public

Name: Kathy Schaeffer
Date Submitted: 05/14/2021 06:59 PM
Council File No: 21-0065

Comments for Public Posting: The direct costs and social costs of oil extraction are very high and
will continue to rise. I support the motion to evaluate revenue

from taxes on oil extraction facilities and the action of putting it
on the ballot in 2022.



Communication from Public

Name: Rebecca Gundzik
Date Submitted: 05/18/2021 10:17 AM
Council File No: 21-0065

Comments for Public Posting: | strongly support this measure: There are many adverse effects of
oil extraction including climate change and its consequences such
as droughts and wildfires, poor health, and quality of life issues
that disproportionately impact historically disadvantaged
communities. A tax on oil extraction facilities could provide
funding for city services as well as offsetting the impacts in
affected communities and will be a negative incentive for the oil
industry.



